
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 10:20:57 PM

First name: William

Last name: Vining

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Sandia mountain roller coaster project should not be exempt from an environmental impact

statement/assessment. In no sense is it the same as what already exists on the mountain, at the very least it will

be a substantial and disruptive construction project.

 

A special use permit on forest land should not grant the Aburuzo's carte blanche to do whatever they want on the

land.

 

Please do not allow the project to go forward without a specific environmental impact assesment, and without

considering input from the community.


